
Dear students of 2014/15 and 2015/16 batches 

The students currently residing in locked down/isolated areas who are supposed to come to the halls of 

residence and still unable to return please inform Dr. Manoji Pathirage  (0714877008)ASAP as the 

government has granted permission to take such students from locked down/ isolated areas. 


